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About the Company

Industry: Public Health

Location: Baton Rouge, LA

The Louisiana Department of Health
protects and promotes health and ensures
access to medical, preventive, and
rehabilitative services for all citizens of the
State of Louisiana.

LDH partnered with The Madina Consulting
Group to launch the “Bring Back Louisiana”
campaign for the "Roll Up Your Sleeve
Program" to spearhead COVID-19
vaccination efforts across the state. A
central challenge within this program was to
foster extensive public engagement and
participation, with a particular emphasis on
the City of New Orleans, a densely
populated urban area.

Challenges

The Madina Group Consulting was
enlisted to design and implement a
robust public engagement strategy
for the "Roll Up Your Sleeve Program"
in New Orleans.
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Encourage widespread
vaccination by building trust
and addressing concerns

Case Study - Bring Back Louisiana



Our Approach

Comprehensive Stakeholder Analysis

Customized Public Engagement Strategy

Results

The collaborative effort between The Madina
Group Consulting and the Louisiana
Department of Health for the "Roll Up Your
Sleeve Program" in New Orleans yielded
substantial results:

Increased Vaccination Rates
The tailored public engagement
strategy and door knocking
campaigns significantly elevated
vaccination rates in New Orleans,
contributing to the program's
overall success.

Enhanced Community Trust

and Engagement

Direct community engagement,
particularly through door knocking,
established trust and a sense of
community involvement,
generating positive impacts across
diverse demographics and
neighborhoods.
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Community-Centric Outreach

Door Knocking Campaigns

Conclusion

The Madina Group Consulting is honored to
have played a pivotal role in advancing the
"Roll Up Your Sleeve Program" in New
Orleans. Through strategic public
engagement, personalized outreach, and
grassroots community involvement, we
effectively promoted vaccination and
contributed to the fight against COVID-19.
Our collaboration with the Louisiana
Department of Health underscores the
importance of community engagement in
public health initiatives.




